
., 

- THE PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT

Dear Municipal Leader: 

Office of the Clerk of the Council 
301-952-3600

April 20, 2022 

Please be advised that the Prince George's County Council will hold the following public hearings: 

Tuesday, May 10, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. 

HYBRID MEETING, AVAILABLE BOTH VIRTUALLY AND IN-PERSON 

CR-026-2022 A RESOLUTION CONCERNING FISCAL YEAR ("FY") 2022 ANNUAL ACTION PLAN FOR 

HOUSING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT for the purpose of amending the Prince 

George's County Fiscal Year ("FY") 2022 Annual Action Plan for Housing and Community 

Development by adding eligible Community Development Block Grant ("CDBG") Program 

activities not originally funded or described in the FY 2022 Annual Action Plan, and the 

reprogramming and reallocating of three hundred sixty nine thousand, eight hundred and 
eighty six dollars ($369,886) in Community Development Block Grant ("CDBG") funds from the 

County FY 2015, FY 201 

CR-027-2022 A RESOLUTION CONCERNING FISCAL VEAR ("FY") 2022 ANNUAL ACTION PLAN FOR 

HOUSING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT for the purpose of amending the Prince 

George's County Fiscal Year ("FY") 2022 Annual Action Plan for Housing and Community 

Development by approving the restructuring of a Community Development Block Grant 

("CDBG") Program activity as a result of a change in the location and description of an activity 

originally described in the FY 2022 Annual Action Plan. 

VIEW USING THE LINK PROVIDED AT: https://pgccouncil.us/LIVE. 

The proposed plan is available online on the Department of Housing and Community Development Website: 

https://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/1039/Plans-Reports and on the Council's Legislative/Zoning 

Information System at the link above. 

In an abundance of caution and given the current state of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, the 

County Council is now operating under hybrid meeting operations. 

The Prince George's County Council will meet in a hybrid manner- both virtually and in-person until further 

notice. To register to speak or submit comments or written testimony please use the Council's eComment portal 

at: https:ijpgccouncil.us/Speak. For those unable to use the portal, comments/written correspondence may be 

emailed to: clerkofthecouncil@co.pg.md.us or faxed to (301) 952-5178. 

Registration should be completed by 3:00 p.m. on the day BEFORE the meeting. Testimony and comments 

will not be accepted via social media or by telephone/voice mail message. 

Wayne K. Curry Administration Building 
1301 McCormick Drive, Largo, Maryland 20774 






